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There has been discussion that much of the focus of the Inquiry will be on stunning of pigs. Western 
Plains Pork recognises that the use of electrical and CO2 stunning are the most common methods in 
use throughout the world and at this stage there are no other viable alternatives. CO2 stunning is 
preferable as pigs can be handled and stunned in groups and not individually, which greatly reduces 
anxiety and distress for the pigs. 

With news of the Inquiry, came reports of additional break-ins onto Victorian Pig Farms by illegal 
trespassers. We at Western Plains Pork have concerns about Animal Activists trespassing and 
entering properties illegally. Not only would this be breaking our biosecurity protocols, but it would 
cause intimidation to our team and our pigs affecting the health and welfare of all. We work hard to 
offer a positive welfare environment for our pigs as well as a positive work environment, working on 
Mental Health and providing an Employment Assistant Program for anyone in need. We would love 
to see further protection to all farmers. The animal activists trespassing on farms, are breaking the 
law; it is not legal or permissible for us to walk into someone’s back yard, so why do these double 
standards exist? Why is it permitted for activists to illegally enter a property? 

The Australian Pig Industry is characterised by many different farmers that can differ greatly in the 
way they farm their pigs. However, we all chose this industry to work in because we are passionate 
about agriculture, specifically pig production and we chose this as the means by which we make our 
living. As an industry we all work together and support each other no matter what system is used to 
grow the pigs. Working together makes us all better at what we do. Outdoors and indoors. 

We work closely with Australian Pork Limited (APL) in all areas. APL are extremely proactive in 
offering guidance, support and help. They engage with each sector of our industry equally to truly 
speak for Industry and ensure that all communication produced is representative of industry. They 
also create opportunities for producers not only to meet and keep up with industry issues (e.g. the 
recent APL Roadshows that focused on research extension updates as well as the Welfare Standards 
and Guidelines) but they also run Leadership Programs for young Industry Leaders, as well as create 
opportunities for business within the industry  e.g. Recently Western Plains Pork was involved in the 
“Bring Sustainable to the Table” initiative which was organised by APL and media opportunities. 

We at Western Plains Pork endorse the submission made by Australian Pork Limited to the 
Committee. 

I am happy to be contacted if any further information is required. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Judy Croagh 
CEO 
Western Plains Pork 
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